
 
 

RAMS VI 
6930 Cahaba Valley Road 
Suite 200 
Birmingham, AL 35242 

 

March 14, 2006 

Don Davis 
Vanguard Media, L.L.C. 
809 Wellesley Dr., NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-1936 

Re: RAMS VI APPLICATION FOR A NEW AM STATION AT AQUA FRIA, 
NEW MEXICO (BNP-20040130BQX) 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

As you know, RAMS VI submitted an application for a new AM station at Aqua Fria, 
New Mexico in Auction 84.  That application has been assigned the FCC File Number BNP-
20040130BQX. 

 
Pursuant to the FCC’s June 15, 2005 Public Notice (20 FCC Rcd 10563) (as amended 

by the September 7, 2005 Public Notice (DA 05-2401)) RAMS VI was required to submit a 
307(b) showing by October 31, 2005.  RAMS VI did not submit this showing because it has 
no intention of prosecuting this application.  Thus, according to the Public Notice, RAMS 
VI’s application will be dismissed by the FCC. 

 
If you have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Lee S. Reynolds 
     Partner, RAMS VI 

 
 


